
Year 6 work with a French School
Over the course of the year, Year 6
have been in contact with another
primary school in France. We used
what we have learnt in our French
lessons over the years at Christ Church
to write about ourselves and a typical
school day. We made a video in which
we presented this information to share
with the children at the school in
France and they did the same for us.

We also had a zoom meeting with them
so that we could ask and answer
questions which we all really enjoyed!


